
Headteacher’s 
Blog

Dear Parents/ Carers,
Welcome to our weekly blog.
Kind regards, Belinda Athey - 
Headteacher.

Thank-you - 
Thank you for all the help given filling, delivering and collecting Air Ambulance Bags. 
Well done to Evie and Ella who delivered bags during the half term holiday.
Thank you to Jock, Shane’s Grandad for making some lovely saw benches for Forest 
Schools.
Great ideas and support at our PTA meeting on Monday. We look forwards to our 
running track to be started in the spring. In the meantime, please ensure children in 
Y2-6 have trainers to wear for the daily mile as it is particularly important that feet / 
joints are supported whilst running on tarmac.
Well Done! Class 1 - A fantastic Class Assembly this week.

Friday 16th November 
2018

Welcome Emma!
We welcome Emma Manners who is working in school as an apprentice Teaching 
Assistant from Monday.

A welcome visit!
Mrs Maule and her beautiful baby 
James visited school this week.

A great start -
Our Year 5 /6 musicians have made a great 
start. We hope for the children to be able to play 
in St Bartholomew’s Church on Sunday 23rd 
December at 3 p.m. if they are available. 


